[image: image1.png]



WESTBURY-ON-SEVERN CE PRIMARY SCHOOL
15 July 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,

I have now got the details of the proposed Y5&6 Residential for 2021.  The dates are provisionally booked for Monday 29th March to Friday 2nd April 2020.  I have selected these dates as they gave us the cheapest deal, which, due to the cancellation of this year’s residential, will still be £322 per child based on all Y5&6 attending.
The residential will be a full week entitled a ‘Multi-activity and Adventure’ week.  The location for this residential will be at Liddington just outside of Swindon.  This is one of PGL’s newest centres and is set in 150 acres of grounds including woodland and lakes.  The week will include activities both morning and afternoon, with evening entertainment every night.  I have bullet pointed some of the activities the children might get up to, but there could be more:

· Abseiling

· Climbing

· Motorsports

· Archery

· Trampolining,

· Orienteering
· High/low ropes

· Tunnelling

· Areoball

· Giant swing 
· Zip wire
· Raft Building
Some evening activities include:

· Quiz night

· Disco

· Scavenger hunt

· Talent shows
The accommodation is very good.  The children will share rooms, usually in groups of 4 to 6.  All rooms are en suite.  To reduce cost, we are asking that children bring their own sleeping bags and pillows.  The site is fully patrolled throughout, and teacher’s rooms are situated within the same block that the children are on, so access to a Westbury member of staff is also on hand.

Food is excellent and children have more than enough to eat.  The meals are balanced and nutritional.  Breakfast, lunch and dinner are served, and the children are able to sit together as a school.  

I intend to hold an information evening about the residential for any parents who would like more information about this.  This will take place in September.  Further details will be given about this when term starts back.  If permissible, we will hold the meeting in the school hall, but if we can not, we will have the meeting via our school’s Zoom platform.  During this time I will show a DVD of the PGL site, and answer questions you may have.  In the meantime, you can find out a bit more about the visit by looking at the link below

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/parent-guide/about   
The week will be very exciting, and an opportunity for the children to really develop their independence skills.  My experience of these visits is that the children really grow up during their time away, and come home quite changed.

It is essential to me that all Year 5&6 children are given the opportunity to attend this visit, therefore, if anyone feels that the cost may prevent their child from attending, please come and discuss this with me.  Payment by instalment is always an option if spreading the cost is easier.  

In order for me to progress any further with this visit, please indicate your permission for your child to attend, on the reply slip accompanying this letter and return it to school as soon as possible.  A deposit of at least £30 should be sent to school by Friday 18th September 2020.  
All the relevant medical and dietary forms necessary will be given out for completion at the start of the spring term 2021. 
With grateful thanks for your continued support,
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David Crunkhurn

Head Teacher

Westbury-on-Severn CE Primary School
Year 5&6 Residential to PGL at Liddington
29.03.21 – 02.04.21
I give permission for my child _____________________________________ to attend the Year 5&6 residential from Monday 29th March to Friday 3rd April 2021.

Signed :___________________________________________( Parent/Carer)

*delete as appropriate 

Please return as soon as possible. 
